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Monday 4th July 2022, 

 

 

Classes 2022/23 and Class Swaps Day 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Below is the list of classes and staff for the next academic year.  All year groups will be returning to Chantry 

on Monday 5th September.  
 

Year 

group 

Teacher 

 

Teaching Assistants  Drop off point 

Reception Mrs McGrath 

(Previously Miss Hinxman) 

 

Mrs Orkoz & Miss Cox 

 

Front gate 

Year 1 Miss Hayes-Smith Mrs Byles & Mrs Wiles 

 

KS1 door (at the top of the 

slope in the back playground) 

Year 2 Mrs Allen 

(Mrs Milner on Fridays) 

 

Mrs Robinson HLTA & 

Mrs Rimmer 

 

Amphitheatre 

Year 3 Mrs Smith Mrs Gover 

 

Front playground 

Year 4 Miss Jefferson Mrs Lucas 

 

Front playground 

Year 5 Mr Smith 

(Mrs Milner on Thursdays) 

 

Mr O’Brien KS2 door  (opposite the car 

park) 

Year 6 Mrs Maynard 

 

Mrs Whitfield Front playground 

 
We are very sad to be saying goodbye this year to some of our fabulous teachers, some of whom have 

been with us a very long time. Mrs Jackson, our Assistant Headteacher who is currently on secondment, is 

moving on to an exciting new role with the federation she is currently working in. Miss Francis is joining 

another school in East Sussex to gain further experience in leadership. We are also saying farewell to Miss 

Standivan who is taking up a teaching post in West Sussex and Miss Hunt and Mrs Beeney will also be 

leaving us at the end of term. I hope you will join us all in wishing them well in their future endeavours and 

we thank them all for the great work they have done and their dedication to Chantry.  Mrs Jackson will be 

joining us on the last day of term and will be in the playground at the end of the day, please do take this 

opportunity to say goodbye to our Assistant Headteacher. 

 

We are pleased to let you know that Mr Smith will be staying with us as class teacher and we are really 

excited to introduce you to three new teachers: Mrs Maynard, Mrs Smith and Miss Jefferson who are really 
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keen to join the Chantry team. Your children will have the opportunity to be meet them during their class 

transition days. We also welcome Mrs Milner back from her maternity leave, she will be working two days 

a week from September. 

 

Ms Drake and Mrs Sankey will continue to provide support for our children with additional needs and 

those requiring emotional and mental health support.  

 

Next Friday (8th July) we will be having a class transition morning so that the children can meet their new 

teacher, support staff and spend some time in their new classroom. Please drop your child to their normal 

classroom as the swap will take place after registration. 

 

Our current Year 3 class will have their transition day on Wednesday 13th July as Miss Jefferson is unable to 

be released from her current school for our transition date. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 


